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Attachments: 
 
 

Backup 911 Center MOU with the City of Greensboro and Guilford County 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
 

The City needs to establish a backup location for its 911 Center.   The City Council is being asked to 
approve a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) to allow the use of the facility located at 1002 
Meadowood Street in Greensboro. 

 
BACKGROUND:   
 

The City of High Point is required by the 911 Board of North Carolina to establish a formalized backup plan 
for the 911 Center.  A backup facility location is required for the completion of the backup plan. The City of 
Greensboro and Guilford County have extended an offer to allow the City of High Point the use of their 
backup center located at 1002 Meadowood Street in Greensboro. 

 
A Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) has been developed by Guilford County, The City of Greensboro 
and The City of High Point's attorneys' offices that will allow the City of High Point to utilize a shared 
backup 911 Center facility.  The MOU establishes an Interlocal Agreement between the three government 
entities pursuant to the authority of Chapter 160A, Article 20, Section 461 of the North Carolina General 
Statutes. 

 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
 

The City of High Point will use 911 Funds to equip the backup 911 Center.  The  911 funds are provided to 
the City of High Point by the State of North Carolina 911 Board. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
 

The Department of Information Technology Services requests that the High Point City Council approve the 
Memorandum of Understanding. 

 
 
 




















